
 

   
14th December 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Class 2B Film Club 

 

On a Monday after school, there will be a Film Club run by myself from 3:15pm-4:00pm, starting on 

Monday 11th January 2021 to run until Monday 8th February 2021 (5 weeks). Children will watch 

different fun, exciting films and review them afterwards.  

 

A maximum of 20 places will be available, they will be given on a first come first served basis. Unless 

you hear otherwise, your child will have secured a place. 

 

If your child is interested in coming to the club, please complete the electronic consent form and return 

it by Thursday 17th December. 

Many thanks 

 

Mr Brightmore 

Assistant Principal/ Class Teacher 

  

 

 

 

 


